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Pray for: 

� Israel: The health of a family in Galilee; that the Spirit 
would brood over the whole village of Pk'in in the north; 
more blending of the saints in the church in Netanya; that 
the vital groups would continue to increase and the 
practice of the vital groups would spread; the safety of two 
young sisters who have begun their army service. 

� Europe: the raising up of the Lord’s testimony in key 
European cities: Lisbon, Portugal; Krakow, Poland; 
Budapest, Hungary; Vienna, Austria; Rome, Italy; Sofia, 
Bulgaria; Hamburg, Frankfurt, and Munich, Germany. 

� London Bookstore: for the reaching out to radio listeners, 
the Rhema recipients, and the university students and 
people who live and work near the bookshop. 

� Children in Montreal: that they would continue to grow in 
the church life in a proper way, including in their 
enjoyment in coming to the children's service; that their 
parents have grace and wisdom, knowing how to nourish 
and cherish their children in love in view of God's 
economy; practical and facility needs in the children's 
service. 

� Construction of meeting hall in Kiev, Ukraine (projected 
completion in 2013): Financial needs for the construction; 
use of hall for the Lord’s move in Ukraine and the 
Russian-speaking world. 

� Pray for various local needs, including saints in Montreal, 
contacts, and those in need of care and shepherding. 

Weekly Readings 

� Holy Bible Recovery Version with footnotes:  
Matt 18:1 – 20:34 

� HWMR: Crystallization-Study of Psalms vol. 2, Week 9 

Announcements 

� The Corporation for L’Église des Montréalais will hold an 
annual general meeting at 12:00 PM on Lord’s Day March 
4 at the meeting hall after the prophesying meeting. 

� There is a conference for college and young working 
saints in Belleville, Ontario from March 16-18. Deadline for 
registration is Feb 26. The cost for each saint attending 
the conference is $200 with each saint paying $100 and 
the church subsidizing $100. Saints are encouraged to 
contribute if they have the means to do so.  Please see 
brother Sidney or brother Dennis to let them know if you 
are interested in attending. 

Lord’s Day Lunch Serving and Clean-up Schedule 

Feb 
26 

� Serving: English A 
� Cleaning: Chinese District  One  

� Whole meeting hall cleaning 

March 
4 

� Serving: NDG 

� Cleaning: Chinese District Two 
11 � Serving: French, Spanish  

� Cleaning: Non-central English, French  

18 � Serving: Chinese East 
Cleaning: Central English, Spanish, College 

Upcoming Events 

� Wed. Feb. 22, 7:30 pm, Meeting Hall: College service 
meeting 

� Wed. Feb. 29, 7:30 pm, Meeting Hall: French-speaking 
service meeting 

� LD Mar. 4, 12:00pm, Meeting hall: the Annual General 
Meeting 

� March 16-18, Belleville, ON: Conference for College and 
Young Working Saints 

� May 25 to May 28, 2012 in Bellevue, Washington: 
International Memorial Day Conference 

More events are listed at the church website 

This Week’s Activities 

FEB  
26 
LORD’S DAY 

� 10am – 12:30 pm, Meeting hall: Lord’s 
table and prophesying meetings 

� 12:30–1:30pm, Meeting hall: Love feast 
27 
Monday 

�  

28 
Tuesday 

� 8:30-10:3am, Meeting hall: Campus 
coordination meeting  

� 7:30pm: District prayer meetings at 
various homes 

29 
Wednesday 

� 8:30-10:30am, Dennis’ home: Campus 
coordination meeting  

� 10am-12pm: Chinese ministry book 
pursuing meeting 

� 7:30pm, Meeting hall: Children service 
meeting 

MARCH 
1 
Thursday 

� 7:00pm, Sisters House:  College 
meeting 

2 
Friday 

� 8:30-10:30am, Sidney’s home: 
Campus coordination meeting 

� Various home meetings (English / 
French / Chinese) 

3 
Saturday  

� 3pm – 5pm, Meeting Hall: Chinese 
speaking PRSP 

� 3pm – 6pm,: Young People Meeting 
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Update on Children Service 

* Taking care of the young children during the Lord’s table 
meeting: we continue to progress in this area.  

* 2012 Children camp: It was mentioned during a 
fellowship meeting with all the Canada brothers that the 
children camp may be more localised moving forward.  
Some of the localities in Eastern Canada have expressed a 
desire to have their own localised children camps. For this 
year, we may invite all the Churches in Eastern Canada, 
but the focus will primarily be the children from Montreal 
and Ottawa only.  It would not be limited if there are 
children and serving ones from the Toronto area willing to 
come. The date will need to be selected and confirmed as 
soon as possible to coincide with the Bibles for Canada 
distribution. 

* Remaining needs for facilities: There are some needs for 
facilities replacement such as the replacement chairs in 
Group 1 room and white boards in the rooms 

Attendance Statistics 

 

Confession and recompense 

Scripture Reading: Lev. 6:1-7; Matt. 5:23-26 

 
IV. A FEW PRACTICAL CONSIDERATIONS (continued) 
 

Fourth, the law in the Old Testament states that if the 
rightful recipient of one's recompense has passed away and 
has left no relatives to accept the recompense, it should go to 
the priests who serve Jehovah (Num. 5:8). According to this 
principle, if the recipient of your recompense is no longer 
available, the recompense should go to his relatives. If he has 
no relatives, you should give it to the church. If you can make 
recompense to someone, you should give it to him or to his 
relatives. You cannot give it to the church for the sake of 
convenience. However, if someone wants to make confession 
but the offended party has passed away and there seems to be 

no opportunity to confess, he can confess the matter to the 
church according to this principle. 

Fifth, after making confession you need to make sure 
that you are not condemned in your conscience. It is possible 
for one's conscience to suffer repeated condemnation even 
after he has confessed. We must be clear that the Lord's blood 
has cleansed our conscience. His death has given us a 
conscience that is void of offense before God and has enabled 
us to draw near to God. All these are facts. However, we must 
see that in order to be clean before man, we need to deal with 
many sins. We need to settle all offenses in material things as 
well as in other matters. But we should not allow Satan to 
condemn us excessively. 

  
 Note: The content is extracted from New Believers Series: 

#13 Confession and Recompense by Watchman Nee, 

published by Living Stream Mininistry, available at 

http://www.ministrybooks.org/alphabetical.cfm.   


